
                                                                    
 
May 20, 2021   
  
Dear RLA Families,  
Thank you for all the support in helping your child to participate in Smarter Balanced 
Assessments.  Outside of some make-ups, the testing will conclude on Monday & Tuesday with 
the Next Generation Science Standards assessment for Grade 5 and Grade 8 students. We hope 
you are as proud of the students for working so diligently as we are!   
 

On another note, we always want you to know that your voice matters! Our School Climate 

Survey for Parents/Guardian is open until Friday, May 28 at 4:00 pm.  Please access the survey 

here:  Parent/Guardian Climate Survey 2020-2021.  Thank you for taking the time to share 

your thoughts! 
 

 
 
 
Please feel free to visit our website to listen to chapter readings of our “One School, One Book” 
Friendship According to Humphrey here: 
https://sites.google.com/view/rlaonebookoneschool/listen-along?authuser=0 
Who doesn’t love a good book… you may even recognize some of the readers! 
 
Lastly, tomorrow is Friday!  In honor of the beautiful weather we’ve been enjoying, our Friday 
Fun Day theme for tomorrow will be… Summery Tropical Hawaiian Luau Day!  So break out 
those sun hats, leis, flip flops and tropical attire for your child so they can join in the fun! 
 
Kind regards, 
Steve  
  
 

Steve DeAngelo  

Principal  
Remote Learning Academy  
Fairfield Public Schools  
(203) 650-2168  
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